
SELCUKLU PRIVATE EDUCATION VOCATIONAL SCHOOL 

Number of managers: 4 

Number of teachers: 30 

Number of students: 154 

In our school, students with mild mental disability, mental disability, visual impairment and autism 

spectrum disorder are trained. Our school was opened to education in 2011 and it provides training 

to 154 students with 4 specialist and 30 teachers. 10 students are legally educated in each class. 

Special education teacher and workshop and branch teachers enter the classes together. In our 

school, there are Accommodation and Travel, Furniture and Interior design, Ceramic and Glass 

Technologies, Handicraft and Food and Beverage workshops to prepare disabled students who have 

completed their primary education for the profession and life. In these workshops, our students have 

the opportunity to apply what they have learned by taking theoretical training. Also, 23 of our 

students are doing internships in various hotels, police offices and workplaces of our industry. We 

include social responsibility projects and activities that will make our students happy and successful. 

We have included social responsibility projects such as “If you keep it, I will fall”, “We are aware of 

you”, “we are aware here, we are here”. Turkey also supported by the National Agency "autistic and 

special education students who need to gain vocational training by supporting the psychosocial 

aspects with fitness path" We carried out the project as partners. We continue to carry out the 

“Material Development for Special Education Students” project, which was approved in the 2018 call 

period. In the partnership of General Directorate of Special Education Guidance Services and Konya 

Provincial Directorate of National Education, materials sent to 110 mentally handicapped schools in 

our country, camps in Syria and students with disabilities in Bosnia and Herzegovina state were 

produced in our school. In addition, special education material consisting of 14 teams to 50 schools 

was produced and distributed in our school through our Provincial Directorate of National Education 

in Konya. 


